
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Federal funding helps 

keep our transit system 

in a state of good  

repair and supports the  

mobility needs of our 

nation’s cities that 

drive the US economy.

Going forward, we will 

rely more on transit 

systems as we 

accommodate more 

trips in our cities and 

do so with clean, safe, 

sustainable modes of 

transportation.

Federal funding is not just important to transportation, 

but to the sustainability and overall growth of the 

Bay Area economy.

Some of our infrastructure 
is more than 100 years 
old. We need to maintain 
a strong local-federal 
partnership to ensure 
that riders are safe and 
our system reliable.

As San Francisco and the Bay 

Area continues to grow, so does 

ridership. This means more  

demand on our infrastructure, 

which requires more maintenance, 

and investments to strategically 

expand our fleet.

- Ed Reiskin, SFMTA Director of Transportation


